
 

Phelan US Centre Arts Competition on Climate Change 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
 

• Am I eligible to take part? 
 
All current LSE students and staff members are eligible to take part. 
 

• How many artworks can I submit? 

 
You may only enter one submission. 
 

• What are the competition criteria? 
 
We have deliberately kept the competition criteria as loose as possible, in order to 
give entrants maximum creative licence. Submissions must: 

1. Fit into one of the following categories: photography; painting; small-sized 
(under 20cm high) sculpture; poetry; or poster. 

2. Relate in some way to the issue of climate change 
3. Be appropriate for public consumption 
4. Be solely your own work, created specifically for this exhibition 

 
• How do I submit to the competition? 

 
Submit your artwork as a digital file or a photograph of your physical piece through 
the online form 
 

• When will submissions be accepted? 
 
Submissions will open on Monday 27 March and will close on Monday 1 May 2023 
at 23.59 
 

• How are the winning submissions selected? 
 
There will be an online vote open to members of the LSE community. The 
submissions which receive the most votes will be displayed at the exhibition. The 
voting window will be between Monday 8 May and Wednesday 31 May 2023.  
 

• Where will the winning entries will be displayed? 
 

We will showcase the winning submissions at an in-person (on the LSE campus) or 
online exhibition in November 2023, to coincide with COP 28. Further details about 
the exhibition will be released at a later date.  
 

• For further questions, please contact uscentre@lse.ac.uk 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_epnVXfnpUKRu5RA_UO4kyrlRWx6MqRPoN0uL9L_4iZUM1VMQTAzNUk3WVU5VjRVSEtJWlNZMEQ1NS4u

